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COVID-19 Infection Control Recommendations for Holiday Celebrations and Travel 

 

The California Department of Public Health has released COVID-19 infection control 

recommendations for long-term care facilities related to holiday celebrations and travel in its 

recent All Facilities Letter 20-86. 

 

The County of San Luis Obispo Public Health Department has also released guidance for a 

safer Thanksgiving, including recommendations related to holiday celebrations and travel. 

This guidance notes that taking family members from facilities at which elderly or vulnerable 

residents live, even if it’s just for dinner, is a high-risk activity.  

 

Please see both recommendation documents, attached.  

 

Thank you for your continued attention to COVID-19 infection control and the well-being of 

your residents.   

http://archive.myslo.intra/Assets/HA/Public+Health/Forms/www.slopublichealth.org
http://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CHCQ/LCP/Pages/AFL-20-86.aspx

